
            Livonia Public Schools 
Facilities and Operations 

 
 
 
Date:  September 17, 2019    
 
To: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
    
From:   Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
Re:    Recommendation to Award the Demolition of Perrinville Early 
  Childhood Center 
 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the demolition of Perrinville Early 
Childhood Center to Adamo Demolition Co.  The cost for the demolition and restoration 
of the property is $386,235.00 which will be financed through the Sinking Fund. 
 
The other vendors that participated in this public bid are listed below: 
 
Adamo Demolition Co.                Detroit MI                 $386,235.00 
Dore & Associates Contracting      Bay City MI              $419,700.00 
Salenbien Trucking & Excavating Inc.    Dundee MI             $457,601.00 
Able Demolition Inc.                       Shelby Twp. MI        $545,720.00 
International Construction Inc.        Shelby Twp. MI        $590,900.00 
Homrich                                          Carleton MI  $767,000.00 
 
Adamo Demolition has been in business for over 50 years and completed demolition 
projects large and small, i.e., Old Cooper School, Pontiac Silverdome and a Ford Motor 
Co. manufacturing plant.  Adamo Demolition is currently working on the demolition of 
Joe Louis Arena. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 

cc: Karen Oaks 
 Jill Wozniak 
 


